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This Week.... 

The children have come back to school 

refreshed and enthusiastic to learn which is 

lovely to see.  

In Maths we have been re-capping Place Value 

and looking at what happens to a number if we 

 + 10 or – 10. 

In English we have been listening to Wind in the 

Willows and discussing the characters. We have 

also been looking what we need to add to turn 

an animal name from singular (mole) to plural 

(moles). We have been deciding which words 

need an ‘s’ adding and which words need ‘es’. 

In Phonics we have been looking at different 

pronunciations of ‘u’. 
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Next Week... 

We will be continuing to listen to Wind 

in the Willows and we will be writing 

some letters from/to the characters. 

In Maths we will be collecting data to 

make our own graphs. We will also be 

reading graphs to answer questions. 

School Trip 

Next Wednesday we will be on our trip 

to Brockholes Nature Reserve. Please 

turn over to see what your child will 

need. 

 

 A BIG Well Done.... 

to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times 

this week! 

Jack, Lola, Faye, Isaac J, Ruby, 

Lucy and Isaac P. 

 

Talk Topic  

What animals live in the wild in 

our local area?  

Where do they sleep? 

Certificates and Awards 

Writer of the Week –  

Harvey 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Cole 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Peace –  

Lola 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  

 

http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892
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KS1 School Trip 

On Wednesday 26th April we are on our KS1 trip to Brockholes 

Nature Reserve. The trip is linked to this term’s topic, ‘Wind in The 

Willows’.  

The children will be taking part in 2 workshops.  

Environmental Art 

Minibeast Workshop 

 

They will need: 

 a packed lunch/drink in a carrier bag so it can be disposed of 

when eaten. 

 to wear their school polo shirt and jumper but the children can 

wear their own trousers, suitable for outdoor activities.  

 to wear wellington boots, strong boots or old trainers. Footwear 

could get dirty as the children will be going on a walk. 

 A waterproof coat in case it rains. (Please contact school before 

Wednesday if you don’t have a waterproof as school have some 

spares.) 

 to have sunblock applied before they come to school (If it is 

sunny!) and a sun hat.  

 

The children need to be brought to school and picked up at the 

normal time. We will be travelling by coach. Please inform us if your 

child gets travel sick so we can make arrangements for them. 

 


